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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020                        Dated: 18.07.2020 

To 
Shri P. K. Purwar,                                                                     
CMD, BSNL                                                                                
New Delhi -110001. 
   
   
Sub: Conduct of  2nd MVP for Executives in the midst of Covid19 our concern-reg 
Ref:  AIBSNLEA Lr.NO. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020  Dated. 01.07.2020 

Respected sir, 
 
We would like to draw your kind attention on the above cited reference and subject matter. AIBSNLEA-CHQ has 
already requested the BSNL Management vide the above cited  reference to reconsider the timing of conducting 
MVP amongst the Executives of BSNL during this unprecedented COVID 19 Pandemic situation. While 
AIBSNLEA is confident of a great show in the event of an 2nd MVP at any time, we are more concerned 
about the personal safety of all our BSNL Executives first, than winning any Election (MVP). As per reports 
obtained from the Circle Secretaries of various Circles in Pan India, the Pandemic is growing exponentially and 
the State and Central Governments are struggling hard to control its spread by introducing all types of restrictions 
to save valuable human lives. Now it is declared by the State Govts., including Kerala that Covid-19 is peak 
through Communal Spreading. 
 
 We are constrained to bring to your kind notice that  
 

1) The BSNL Management will be squarely held responsible for spread of COVID-19 pandemic and 
it’s after effect on the lives of our BSNL Executives if it continued with its plan to go ahead with 
the proposed 2nd  MVP on 18th August 2020.       
 

2) If conduct of 2nd MVP leads to any mis-happenings or untoward incidents, it will be the Sole 
responsibility of the BSNL Management 
 

3) We are doubting  that whether the 2nd  MVP will be conducted by the BSNL Management in a 
free and fair manner  

 
In view of the foregoing situation, we the member of AIBSNLEA fear that our Management is attempting a 
misadventure at the cost of the lives of our own Staff & officers and we would, therefore, request that the 
above said points may kindly be ensured by the Management for conduct of 2nd MVP  in a free and fair 
manner in the back ground of Covid-19 Epidemic situation and in the interest of BSNL and Executives  

 
                                                                  With kind regards. 

                                                                                                     Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                
(S.Sivakumar) 

                                                                                                         General Secretary 
 

Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  
1. Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad ji, Hon’ble MOC &IT, Govt.of India  New Delhi- 110001. 
2. Shri Anshu Prakash,Secretary(T), DOT, New Delhi-110001 
3. Shri.Aravind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi- 110001. 
4. Shri A.M.Gupta, GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi- 110001. 
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